
From: cpoindexter1@ec.rr.com 
To: jmwtarget@aol.com 
Sent: 7/26/2008 7:09:32 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time 
Subj: Baseball 
 
 Hi Joe, 
 
I just cannot express how thrilled I was with your exhibit and 
celebration last Saturday.  What a wonderful job you have done and 
we were delighted to be there.  Finally a writeup and pictures in 
yesterday's paper but there should be more!  I certainly hope you can 
keep the exhibits permanent because it is one of the finest I have 
seen.   
 
Wish I could have been more help but do appreciate so much all you 
said and displayed about daddy and all the Hassells.  I plan to take 
my husband down to see it, and I am sure Pud and Kent would like to 
go also.   
 
I thought I read something about a Baseball Museum being built in 
Wilson but we need our own!   
 
Again, thank you so much for doing this for Carteret County.  The 
interest and talent doesn't seem to be comparable now days so 
maybe this would bring it all back. 
  
Best regards, 
Ginny Poindexter 
 


